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Message from Mrs Carlyle 
 
I want to start this week off by saying a huge well 
done to our Year 6 pupils for their resilience and 
determination last week when completing their 
assessments. With only 26 teaching days to go, it is all 
hands on deck to make sure our pupils are fully 
prepared for their SATs assessments which run from Tuesday 9th May 
to Friday 12th May.  
 
We have an exciting week coming up, with our eggs arriving in Year R 
on Tuesday so the children can learn about the life cycles of ducks. On 
Friday it is Red Nose Day and we are inviting our children to come 
dressed in something that makes them happy! I cannot wait to see 
everyone’s smiling faces! 
 
Have a great week. 
 

Mrs Carlyle 

 

This week’s assembly theme is… 
 

Our pupils will be learning all about Red Nose Day and hear about some of the children 
Comic Relief supports.  
 
On Friday, we would like your child to wear anything that makes them smile and you can come and join in with 
our ‘Red Nose Day’ wake and shake on the Infant playground at 8.40am. We are asking for donations of any 
amount to raise money for this worthy cause, please give what you can. 

 

Key upcoming dates:

Monday 13th March Tuesday 14th March Wednesday 15th March Thursday 16th March Friday 17th March 

  NEU Strike Day  
 

NEU Strike Day  
 

Red Nose Day! 
 

Year R NCMP Checks 

Monday 20th March Tuesday 21st March Wednesday 22nd March Thursday 23rd March Friday 24th March 

   Year 4 Ukelele Concert  

***INSET DAY ADDED – Friday 31st March 2023*** 

Ofsted Parent View 

Thank you to everyone who has 

submitted an Ofsted parent survey. So 

far we have had a total of 36 people 

complete across the two schools – it 

would be great if we had more! If you 

have something good to say about us – 

please share it! 

If you have completed the survey and 

are not happy with the school, I urge 

you to make contact with us so we can 

try to resolve any issues!  

Thank you! 

 

Click HERE to have your say! 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views


 
 

 

Communication Summary 

Check here to see if you have missed any communication relevant to your child.  

Find copies of letters here, contact the school office on 02392 663645 or email contact.cp@kingsacademies.uk 

 Year 4 Ukulele performances 

 Red Nose Day! 

 Cool Milk unavailable - 15th & 16th March 

 Infant school - Parent reading mornings are back! 

 Koala Class information 

 Seahorse Class information 

 Starfish Class information 

 Strike Action  

 Strike Action – Update Letter 

Please remember that you can no longer use Studybugs to contact the school. 

You will need to call or email the office team. 

 

Reading Update 

A huge thank you from 

Mrs Gaston to everyone 

who purchased a book at 

the most recent book 

fair! 

We managed to raise an 

incredible £895 of 

Rewards to spend on 

books for the school as a 

result! 

Parent Reading mornings are starting on a weekly basis in 

the infants from tomorrow! 

We would like to welcome family members back into the 

classrooms for weekly reading mornings. The classroom 

doors will open at 8:45 for a 15 minute shared reading 

session. Please take this opportunity to enjoy a book with 

your child and model the value of reading! 

Tuesdays – Year 1 

Wednesday – Year R 

Thursday – Year 2 

https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/page/?title=Letters+to+Parents&pid=140
mailto:contact.cp@kingsacademies.uk
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=572&type=pdf
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=574&type=pdf
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=575&type=pdf
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=576&type=pdf
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=577&type=pdf
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=573&type=pdf
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=578&type=pdf


 
 

 

Our Value Champions this week… 

 

Finlay  Starfish Class 

All of Year 2 

Teddy  Neptune Class 

Carmen  Apollo Class 

 

Mason  Seahorse Class Jessica  Anubis Class 
Ruby  Fiennes Class 
Blake  Sharman Class 

 

Thomas  Turtle Class 

Charlie  Jellyfish Class 

Oscar  Starfish Class 

Mia  Wombat Class 

Sanulya  Ra Class 
Mirabel  Ra Class 
Zara  Minerva Class 
Amelie  Sharman Class 

 

Jessica  Wombat Class 

Charlie  Meerkat Class 

Brax  Zebra Class 

Ruby  Minerva Class 
Aysu  Peake Class 

 

 Kacey  Apollo Class 

 

Lylah-Rae Turtle Class Layton  Anubis Class 
Serah  Hathor Class 
Sienna  Neptune Class 

Eve   Peake Class 

 

Barnaby Jellyfish Class 
Adam  Seahorse Class 
Josh   Flamingo Class 

Fraser  Hathor Class 
Gracy  Fiennes Class 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

School Calendar 2022 / 2023 

Planned INSET Days: 

 Thursday 1st September 2022 

 Friday 2nd September 2022 

 Friday 2nd December 2022 

 Friday 10th February 2023 

 Friday 31st March 2023 

 Friday 30th June 2023  

 

 

Please note – additional 
bank holiday on Monday 
8th May for the coronation 
of His Majesty King 
Charles III. 


